MayorandCouncillors

From:

Webgraphics

Sent:

Wednesday, 10 May 2006 5:21 PM

To:

MayorandCouncillors

Subject: Send a Submission Online (response #75)

To Public Hearing Police 8059

> SCHEDULE 23 TO THE MINUTES OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF **PUBLIC** FOR COUNCIL HEARINGS HELD ON MONDAY, MAY 15, 2006.

Send a Submission Online (response #75)

Survey Information

Site:	City Website
Page Title:	Send a Submission Online
URL:	http://cms.city.richmond.bc.ca/CM/WebUI/PageTypes/Survey/Survey.aspx? PageID=1793&PageMode=Hybrid
Submission Time/Date:	2006-05-10 5:20:26 PM

Survey Response

Your Name:	Marilyn and Tony Baker
Your Address:	6591 Chelmsford Street
Subject Property Address OR Bylaw Number:	8059
Comments:	We are very concerned about the proposal to subdivide four lots (6611, 6631, 6671 and 6691 Blundell Road) to build 11 single family lots. We believe that the huge increase in the number of homes will increase noise, traffic and pollution in our residential neighbourhood. Of particular concern is the proposal to create a "back lane" access road leading off Curzon Road. This would cause a great many cars to enter and exit from Curzon, very near homes on Curzon and Chelmsford. We feel that this would be a dangerous situation and would negatively affect the quality of life in our residential neighbourhood. Any subdivision of these properties should make provision for their vehicular access from their Blundell Road frontage, and not through others' back yards. Thank you. Sincerely Marilyn and Tony Baker

